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Active Transportation Facilities:  

New In-Boulevard Cycle Track 

PLANNED PROJECT WORK 

The City of Vaughan will be undertaking the detailed design work 

for a new asphalt in-boulevard cycle track on both sides of Martin 

Grove Road, from Steeles Avenue to Rainbow Creek Park Trail. 

The proposed cycle track will further improve the overall Active 

Transportation network within the city. 
 

Construction is expected to begin in spring of 2022. 

PRE-CONSTRUCTION FIELD WORK 

Commencing December 2020, the City will be conducting 

investigation activities in the area which may include topographic 

and/or legal surveys, geotechnical boreholes and other field 

investigation works. All work is being carried out by the City’s 

consultant, under the direction of the Infrastructure Delivery 

department.  
 

To identify any conflicts, the various underground utilities (i.e. gas, 

telecommunication, and hydro) will be identified in advance by 

different coloured paint markings. 

TRAFFIC IMPACT  

All roads will remain open to traffic during the field investigation work. 

MORE DETAILS TO FOLLOW 

Newsletter No. 2 will be issued prior to construction, which will 

provide further details including approximate construction start and 

end dates.  

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. We look forward to 

completing these important infrastructure upgrades in your area. 

For more information, please contact the Project Lead. 

 

 

LOCATION: 

Martin Grove Road, from Steeles Avenue to 

Rainbow Creek Park Trail – both sides 

 

PROJECT LEAD: 

Peter Chan, P.Eng., PMP 

Project Manager, Infrastructure Delivery 

Infrastructure Development 

T: 905-832-8585 ext. 8188 

E: peter.chan@vaughan.ca  

 

CONSULTANT: 

WSP Canada Limited 
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